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Dear Steve, Scott and Bonnie,

Cc Elizabeth Brodkin

Following up from my brief conversation with Steve this morning, | have attached Surrey School District’s letter
addressed to Dr. Zbar who is our Medical Health Officer lead for schools. As requested in the letter, Dr. Zbar will be
meeting with the board this afternoon re: the request from the board to institute K-12 mask mandate. Bonnie, | believe
Elizabeth has been working closely with you on this issue and there will be further discussions today.

Best,
Victoria Lee
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